In Memory

“This year is different - A
because so many of our = v
students have contributed to oo LU WL.I_S'D Administrators
our success not only in '
athletics but also in
acedemic competition and
classroom achievement.”

“The 2000-01-school year
has been the busiest year
since I became junior/
senior high school
principal. I feel that our
students have excelled in
all areas: academics,
athletics, and their course
work which is the most
important facet of school
life.”
Daniel Carrillo

High School/Junior High
Principal

Maxie Watts
Superintendent

Mary Helen Warren
1928-2001

Mrs. Warren served WILSD
as Tax Assessor - Collector
Jfor 20 years.

“The fact that Shirley Spear is
retiring after 35 years of
teaching at Wink Elementary
has caused both the faculty
and students unite and grow
closer together.”

JohnBenham
Elementary Principal

Shirley Bolf

Elementary Secretary

Barbara Dossey

T s behalf :
High School Secretary chalf of the athletic department, athletic director

dy T

ado}:\;ldl]kf-:rS'ley presents Mr. Carroll Eggleston with a

n semc.co'x nT a;.)pl.'e?lanon for Eggleston’s thirty-two years

R as statistician for the Wink Wildcat football team
S.an official at all local track meets.

DarlaRippe

Superintendent’s Secretary

90 Administration

Business Office
Grace Harrison, office clerk
Holly Bryan, business manager

2000-2001 Board of Education

DevoraLMi}cheIl, R_uss Slaughter, Carroll Eggleston, pres., Will Fernande
iz Jones, vice pres., Jimmy Garcia and Minerva Soltero, sec.
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